
SIP : SPIRITUALITY IN THE PUB

Date: Wednesday 26th June 2019 Time: 7.30 p.m. at Sandringham Hotel.

Topic: The Resurrection of Jesus: What happened and what matters Speaker: Fr. Frank Moloney sdb

Venue: SANDRINGHAM HOTEL Cnr Beach Road & Melrose Street (Melway 76 G9). Booking for a Meal

Phone: 9598 7255. Please Specify that booking is for SIP

PREPARATION FOR THE SACRAMENT OF FIRST  EUCHARIST 2019

If you are still wanting to enrol, please contact St Marys Office or Cynthia White 0414524439

EUCHARIST SESSIONS FOR PARENTS & CHILDRENTO ATTEND TOGETHER

Session 4- Tuesday  23rd  July  2019 at  7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.

CELEBRATION OF FIRST EUCHARIST ON THE 4TH AUGUST 2019 AT THE 10:00 A.M. MASS, 

FOLLOWED BY MORNING TEA

Entrance Antiphon: He fed them

with the finest wheat and satisfied

them with honey from the rock.

Communion Antiphon : whoever eats

my flesh and drinks my blood remains

in me and I in him, says the Lord.

LET US REMEMBER

SICK: Clare Curry-Harris, Frank Ray,

Margaret Parry, Kate Maree Arnott,

Brian Riordan, Margaret Titular, Peter

Salvatore, Mick Corry, Peter Kierce,

Carmelo (Charlie) Mirabelli, Joe Rush,

Peter Smith, Mary O’Connor, Gerard

Dowling (Mary Railly’s brother),

Monica Sandman

RECENT DECEASED: Rose Mary

(Ann) Sass

“Ours is a Child Safe Environment. As a Community we all are committed to do the best we can 

to keep children safe from harm and abuse”

St. Mary’s Presbytery

5 Hayward Grove, 

Hampton 3188

Email: hampton@cam.org.au

Parish Office Hours:

Mon: 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m.

Tues: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Wed & Fri: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon

Phone: 9521 0990

Parish Priest:

Fr. Anjou Soares

Pastoral Associate: 

Mrs. Cynthia White

Phone: 0414 524 439

Email: Hampton.Pastoral@cam.org.au

Parish Secretary: 

Sharon Burleigh ( Mon/ Tues)

Maria Jesus De Santisteban

(Wed/Thurs/Fri)

Baptism Coordinator: 

Olivia Turner: 

Phone: 0407863579,  95210990

Baptism: 

2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month, 

Baptism Preparation: 

3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. Mass.

Confession:

Saturday: 9:15 or on request

23rd June 2019           Feast of Corpus Christi

THIS WEEK 

Saturday 22 June Mass at 8:30 a.m.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday         23 June   Mass at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. Feast of Corpus Christi

Tuesday 25 June   Mass at 11:30 a.m. 

Wednesday  26 June   Mass at 9:15 a.m. 

Thursday     27 June Mass at 9:15 a.m. 

Friday          28 June   Rosary & Prayer to St. Peregrine at 11:15, followed by Mass at 11:30 a.m.

Saturday 29 June Mass at 8:30 a.m.

Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m.

Sunday 30 June Mass at 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 13th Sunday of the Year

Thanksgiving: Please note that we

now have a card reader at all masses

for your convenience of Thanksgiving,

for any amount of $2/- and more, all

special collections and donations.

Thank you for your support.

Let’s make a fair process for people seeking asylum
This week is an opportunity for the Catholic Community to join
together to pray and be involve in asking for fair process for people
seeking asylum.
Pope Francis has made care for people seeking asylum central for the
Catholic Communities . He has visited camps, begged for refugees to
be given a home and prayed at places where they have suffered . We
hope to shape a Catholic community united in this kind of compassion.
This means
o We process people seeking asylum, while they live in the 

community
o Claims for asylum need to be assessed promptly with respect for 

human dignity
o There is access to avenues for fair appeal 
o There are supports for people while they wait for their application 

to be processed.

Register Today! www.capsa.org.au/nwpa-2019

WE CARE

A Pastoral Letter to the People, Clergy and Religious Catholic

Community in Victoria Dioceses of Melbourne, Ballarat, Sale and

Sandhurst Re: VOLUNTARY ASSISTED DYING is available for

you to take home at the back of the Church.

The value of Quite Space

One day a farmer was stacking up straw in his barn house.
Suddenly he noticed that his Raymond Weil wristwatch has
slipped into the straw stack. Bewailing his misfortune he set
about rake hunting for his watch in the straw stack.

His companions joined him in the search but their vigorous
seeking failed to turn up the watch.

When the men went to take their lunch, a young boy slipped
into the barn house and found the watch. Asked by the
astonished owner how he had found it?

The youngster explained, well Sir, I just laid down quietly on the
straw heap and kept very still and soon I heard the watch
ticking.

The value of remaining quite and still helped the lad to discover
the lost wristwatch. Every sacred space offers us opportunities
to encounter the divine. Are we ready to be still and quiet?

Thank you for your support and generous contribution to Peter’s

Pence Collection $ 228.50 and Saint Vincent the Paul

Collection $1000 last weekend. St Marys Community

Foundation is also contributing to St Vicent de Paul by

matching this amount

BIG, BIG THANK YOU to Sean Brady, for organising and managing Sport-Mans Night last Saturday, to:

Paul McCormack – Primo Street Pizza Co, as the major sponsor of the event, supply all of the pizzas ( they

tasted sensational ! ), 3 staff on the night to cook and serve them + Drinks

Scott Whyte – thanks for all of the help with the planning of the event, arranging Liam Howley & Luke

Wilkinson to talk on the night ( feedback from the dads has been great ) and all of the help on the night.

Paul Knight – thanks so much for donating your boat and your time to take the major auction prize winner out

on the water. Tino Marinelli topped the major item off really well with the $200 Gateaux voucher he bought

to accompany this

Ben Pickett – thanks for all of your help on the night + your donation of drinks + purchasing the main auction

item + purchasing the AFL tickets – an amazing contribution from you.

Lyndon Vincent – thanks so much for donating the cricket bat which was signed by the Aus test team – the

raffle takings were extremely large and the bat was a key driver to ticket sales.

Jimmy Quinert – for the very kind donation of the 3 x 8m3 bin skip hire which netted $450 across 2 of them

+ the other was used as a raffle prize.

Chris Auditore – thanks heaps for the 2 x $250 Bunnings vouchers which netted us $550.

Shayne Oswald – for donating the tickets to the AFL & Caulfield races – both items greatly assisted the total

funds raised.

Matt Dusting – for donating the AFL tickets and also for helping with the clean up.

Theo Bouras – for providing the seafood platter which will be thoroughly enjoyed by 4th place in the raffle.

Sandra Nolan – for donating the Brooks runners which sold very well in the main auction.

Jeremy Alexander – for very kindly donating 6 bottles of red wine + 3 cases of beer for sale on the night.

Jon Stone – for donating 4 cases of beer which all sold very well on the night.

all also to the members and parents of St Mary’s Community that attended and so generously contributed to

rise $8.126 for our Parish
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